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I live in Randwick. I am 66 years old. I care about the environment. I use buses as a main 
form of transport. Already our bus services have been degraded which has affected my life. 
Fewer buses to Bondi Junction and the city; unable to get to the airport easily (which will be 
an issue once we can travel easily again). And it pushes people back into cars. We need 
efficient cheap frequent buses in this state. 


